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Comments: The Rochford Mineral Exploratory Drilling Project #67838 should be stopped. This project threatens
to contaminate water in the upper Rapid Creek watershed. Some drill pads are planned close to streams. Also,

the proposed drilling is in an area that has been used for centuries for Lakota spiritual practices. Please respect

our water resources and the Lakota people by stopping this project. .



